
 

 

 

 

 

     ACHIEVE, CHALLENGE,    
ENCOURAGE 

‘A Journey of Joy’ 

 

IS YOUR CHILD STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2024? 

Then please come and join us for our incredibly popular  
 

Foundation Stage Open Evening 

           

Tuesday 26th September 2023  
 

5.30pm-6.00pm    LIVE LESSON DEMONSTRATIONS WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO TALK TO EXISTING PUPILS 

6.00pm-6.30pm    PRESENTATION BY THE CO-HEADTEACHERS IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

6.30pm-7.00pm    VISIT FOUNDATION STAGE CLASSROOMS WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO TALK TO TEACHERS  
 

Please ring the School Office on 01530 412243 or email ashbyce@ashbyce.leics.sch.uk to reserve your place. 

We also have a limited opportunity for new starter parents to come and view sample phonics  lessons in 

November in Foundation Stage, please contact the school office for more details. 

 

Individual one to one tours with a member of the leadership team are available. Please ring the school office 

to make an appointment. We look forward to meeting you. 
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